July 12, 2011
Route I- 81 – Guardrail Installation on Interstates 
Project (NFO) GR01-968-108, N501 
Fed. Proj. HSIP-081-8(032) 
Various Locations Within the Staunton District
Staunton District Wide; UPC/ID 98895 
MEMORANDUM:

TO:
Mr. M. E. Cacamis, P.E.
ATTENTION:
  Mr. D. E. Silies

RE:
Certification No. I for Advertisement & Construction

This is to certify that no additional right of way is required for this project.  This guardrail installation is to take place within the existing right of way; therefore, no relocation assistance was required as no persons, businesses, or non-profit organizations were displaced.  There are no railroads or buildings affected by the proposed construction.

 In addition, to the best of our knowledge, the right of way for this project is free of contaminants.

There are no known utility conflicts on the above project.   
It is satisfactory to proceed with this project under the Regional Signal Contract with respect to right of way and utilities.
Richard R. Bennett

State Right of Way Director 
Mr. M. E. Cacamis, P.E.

Attn:  Mr. D. E. Silies
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CC:  Mr. R. S. Kiser, P.E.
        Mr. T. L. Jackson, P.E., L.S. 
        Mr. G. Wroniewicz, P.E. 

        Mr. T. A. Stevens, P.E.
        Ms. L. A. Snider
        Mr. M. P. Dana, P.E.
        Ms. L. A. Farmer
        Ms. Y. A. Newton
        Mr. W. B. Bowles, P.E.
        Mr. V. Kulkarni, P.E.
        Ms. M. R. Dennis 

